
 

 

  

BOB STILL AT IT… 
 
Great job Team Tanilba! After asking for advice and feedback from 
parents about our new gate procedures, several parents came up with 
brilliant ideas. I also met this morning with some parents with expertise in 
traffic management. We’ve made a few changes, so here’s how it will go 
next Tuesday. We’ll give it a week or two before making further changes 
if needed, and we all hope that distancing isn’t required for too much 
longer. In the meantime….Keep that feedback coming!  

 

GATE PROCEDURES FROM TUESDAY 
 
STAGGERED HOME TIMES for those collected at the gates 
2.45  All Kinder and Year 1 students PLUS their siblings  
3.05  All other students (ie: those without a sibling in Kinder or Year 1) PLUS all those who go to OOSH 

or walk/ride/scoot/bus home  
**Teachers supervise students until 3.05 if parents are unable to collect students early  
 
THE FRONT GATE 
• Two front gates open: One ENTRY and one EXIT – ONE WAY TRAFFIC 
• Sanitiser at the ENTRY gate 
• Gates will remain closed until 2.45pm, when a teacher will open them 
• Kinders and Year 1s (and their older siblings) will be released from class early, move to the gate and 

sit in class groups  
• Siblings of Kinder and Year 1 students also released early and are to go sit with their Kinder/Year 1 

sibling at the gate 
• If you have a Kinder or Year 1 child, come to school at 2.45pm, enter via the ENTRY gate, sanitise, 

then collect your child/children. Exit via the EXIT gate only please. 

THE BACK GATE  
• Gates will now open at 2.45, with Kinder and Year 1 students who use the back gate escorted to 

the gate and their siblings told to go meet them 
• One ENTRY (Small gate) and one EXIT (Double gate) – ONE WAY TRAFFIC 
• Sanitiser at the ENTRY gate 
• Come to school at your designated time and remain distanced while waiting 
• If waiting in your car, make sure your child knows to go look for you and tells the teacher. 

In Wet Weather, children will be taken to the old COLA, where parents can collect at their designated 
time.  In Wet Weather, enter via the ENTRY gate, then exit out the double car park gate. 
 
There will be a lot going on...Please avoid calling the office to collect children before their designated 
time if at all possible. Instead, please sit in your car or distance outside the gate until your child’s 
designated home time. Thank you so much! 
 


